
 
 

 

Electrical Engineering Internship 
 

Summer Internship for Electrical Engineering majors downtown State College at the Project 

Vive office on Pugh St. Project Vive is a humanitarian effort to provide speech generation 

devices individuals at an affordable cost.  This is a great way to see your skills in action and 

make an impact in someone’s life through speech. I encourage you to check out our website at 

Projectvive.com. You will have the opportunity to work with children and adults with disabilities 

if interested. We have openings for electrical engineers with programming, board design, and 

troubleshooting skills who want to be part of a team working to make a difference. You will 

work as a part of our development team as you develop, test, and build our devices. This is a 20 

hour commitment and would start immediately. 

 

Check us out at ProjectVive.com or apply at www.projectvive.com/apply 

 

http://www.projectvive.com/apply

